
The Middle Georgia USBC Board of Directors requests the honor of your presence at the 

Association Annual Open Membership  

Meeting and Awards Program 

RSVP required, please 

This evening will be a special time for acknowledging your accomplishments as a Middle 
Georgia USBC Association member. 

Date:  June 24, 2024, Monday 

Where: The Wellston Center, 
155 Maple St, Warner Robins, GA 31088 

Time:  Social Time 6:00 PM,  
Eat @ 6:30 chicken, ribs, vegetables,  
Meeting @ 7:00pm Awards to follow. 

We the Middle Georgia USBC Association Board of Directors look forward to seeing you the evening 
of the 24th. 

You do not have to be receiving an award to come to the meeting.  We hope you will come. 

We will be electing.  

President,  
7 Directors,  
2 Delegates to Georgia State USBC Association and  
1 plus alternate to USBC National Convention. 

Board of Director, President (Board of Directors form) and Delegate forms are due by 16 June 2024 
to the Association Manager Kevin Dimuzio, so I have time to prepare the ballots. 

The forms can be turned into the bowling centers. 

If you want to help shape the Middle Georgia USBC for the future of the sport, consider filling 
out a director’s application for consideration on the board. 

You can also help if you don’t get elected by volunteering to assist on our committees. 

All forms are on the www.midgausbc.com website under “Resources>Association Forms”. 

Thanks, and hope to see you there. 

RSVP required, please. 

If you are unable to attend, please call me at 478-397-4873. 


